
Happy New Year, fellow annuitants!  

I hope this is a year filled with joy, peace, and health for you and your loved ones. I'm sorry 
to be a bit late sending this out to you. There is still ample time to support the COD 
community. Below is a copy of the text on the FUEL pantry website. Ellen Farrow called me 
and sent an email before Christmas. One of our colleagues is matching our donations to the 
FUEL Pantry. We do not use Association funds for donations, but we encourage our 
members to consider supporting the various COD endeavors we hear about. Ellen Farrow 
actively keeps us informed of campus activities and is a member of our group. 

Here is the link to the website: https://foundation.cod.edu/annuitants-fuel-pantry-match/  

Thank you and be well, 

Glenn 

__________ 

We’re thrilled to share an opportunity to make a life-changing impact for College of DuPage 
students! Food insecurity affects 38% of community college students, making support for 
the FUEL Pantry more vital than ever. 

From December 20 to January 25, 2025, every dollar you give will be matched dollar-for-
dollar, up to $1,000, thanks to the generosity of a COD Annuitants Association member. 
Your gift will have twice the impact in helping students overcome barriers and stay on track 
to graduate. 

Every contribution, big or small, makes a difference. If you’ve already given, thank you! 
Additional support will go even further in showing students they are not alone. 

Join us in making a difference! 

Ellen Farrow 
College of DuPage 
Annual Fund Manager, Institutional Advancement 
630-942-4476 
farrowe535@cod.edu 
 
 

https://foundation.cod.edu/annuitants-fuel-pantry-match/
mailto:Farrowe535@cod.edu

